
Dear parent/carer, 
 
On Friday 3rd July you are invited to come and watch your child compete in sports day. The 
Foundation Phase (Reception, Year 1 and 2) sport’s day will be 9:30-12 o'clock at the field at 
the far end of the yard. 
 
The events will run as follows: 
 
Rec sprint 
Yr 1 sprint 
Yr2 sprint 
 
Rec bean bag and bat 
Yr1 egg and spoon 
Yr2 egg and spoon 
 
Rec cat race 
Yr 1 cat race 
Yr 2 cat race 
 
Rec 3 legged race 
Yr1 3 legged race 
Yr2 3 legged race 
  
A race for parents if time available! 
 

Please note that your child will be sitting with their class at the side of the track and will not 
be allowed to move back and forth during the events. Suitable seating will be provided 
although you are welcome to bring chairs for your own comfort. Please dress your child 
appropriately in school PE kit for the event and make sure they have a hat and sun cream 
is applied (weather permitting).Your child can come to school in their PE kit. There will be an 
interval where drinks and healthy snacks are available. The reserve day is the following 
Monday 6th July. 
 

We hope you enjoy this fun event. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Whitcombe 
PE Coordinator  


